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September 29, 2017 
 
 
RICHARD P. BURGOS  
Director  
Science and Technology Information Institute  
STII Bldg., DOST Complex, Gen. Santos Ave. 
Bicutan, Taguig City 
 
Dear Director Burgos: 

 
We affirm the Science and Technology Information Institute (STII) for complying with 
the FY 2016 PBB requirements and qualifying to the grant of the bonus. More than the 
grant of the bonus, we hope that the PBB has significantly contributed to your agency’s 
organizational and employee performance that led to concrete and visible improvements in 
the delivery of goods and services to the public.  
 
To complete the PBB process, may we remind your office to publish the agency MFO 
Accountability Report Card (MARC-1) and Management Accountability Report Card 
(MARC-2) in your website or official publication. Kindly coordinate with the AO 25 
Technical Secretariat for the finalization of the said report cards. 
 
Furthermore, please be advised that the evaluation of agency accomplishments for FY 
2017 will be stricter. As such, agencies should meet their 2017 GAA targets and take 
necessary actions to accelerate procurement issues and other factors to ensure full 
utilization of approved budgets. 
 
 
Thank you very much for your usual support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BENJAMIN E. DIOKNO 
Secretary, Department of Budget and Management  
and Chair, AO 25 Inter-Agency Task Force 

 
 
 

 


